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From Employee to Employer, Retiring For Personal Reasons -
[Name, Company Name & Address here]

[Date]

Dear [name],

I am writing to share with you what I think about my work and personal life balance.

Actually, I went through many personal problems in the recent past. I had to deal with many issues in my family. And, I have come to a conclusion that I have not been able to keep that necessary balance between my work and family. So, I have decided to not to continue working as a [your position/profession] for at least the next [duration].

I would like to say that I have really enjoyed my professional experience working in your organization for the last [duration]. I made many good friends here and, I am sure that I would like to work again at this great place.

Meanwhile, if you need a replacement for a short term, please feel free to contact me any time.

At last, I would like to thank the whole staff of this association for helping me achieve so much while working here.

I will be staying in touch with you.

Sincerely,

[Your name]

[Designation]
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